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Paul Foley

From: Marilyn Hollinshead [mphollinshead@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2013 9:23 PM
To: foley@mvcommission.org
Subject: cell tower in West Tisbury

Dear Mr. Foley, 
  
I live on the same road as the Doane's, out toward the Tisbury Great 
Pond.  We canoe Town Cove often.  We also live in West Tisbury because of 
its rural setting, which you can appreciate driving into the town from 
Edgartown or on Old County Road.  The visual impact of an 80 foot ugly 
tower (looking like a phony Christmas tree) is only detrimental to the 
West Tisbury setting.  Why are you not considering something like the DAS 
plan, which has little impact on the locale?  I think too that the Verizon 
proposal should be looked at more closely with regard to its accuracy.  I 
am hoping that you will turn it down. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Marilyn Hollinshead 
mphollinshead@yahoo.com 
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